
MINUTES OF: 
Executive Council Meeting 
SEIU Local 526M 
Oct. 15, 2015 
 

 
The meeting of the Executive Council was called to order by President Tom Tylutki at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, 
Oct. 15, 2015, at the MCO office in Lansing. 
 
Roll call was taken and the following were present: Tom Tylutki, Andy Potter, Brent Kowitz, Ed Clements, Bill 
Henderson, Dan Reed, John Hoath, Latese Walls, Patrick McGough, Ron Niemi, Ponda Esu, Rick Ries, Ed Snively, 
Bob Fisher, Mark Dunn, Adam Earley, Ray Sholtz, Eric Stott, Cary Johnson, Monoletoe McDonald, Lonnie Pohl, 
Lorraine Emery, Teresa Nolan, David Pasche,  Marcus Collins, Larry Henley, Darren Ansorge, Paul Jensen, Byron 
Osborn, John Hassen, Paul Jones, Scott Waggoner, Gary Smith, Shawn White, Jim Wexstaff, Steve O’Harris, Rene 
Patino, Gerald Garver, Carols Molina. 
 
A moment of silence was held for those on duty and those who paid the ultimate sacrifice. 
 
Tom Tylutki reported on the following topics: 

• Discussed the tentative agreement reached with OSE and fielded questions from the council. 
• Led the council through the tentative agreement and language changes. 

 
As there was no further business, motion was made by Larry Henley to adjourn. Supported by Ron Niemi.  
 MOTION CARRIED. The meeting stood adjourned at 12:20 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Brent Kowitz 
Recording Secretary 
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